
ECFA’s Form 990 for 2022 was prepared by an independent 
CPA firm and reviewed by the ECFA Board of Directors. Although 
the IRS has recognized ECFA’s legal status as an association of 

churches that is exempt from the annual Form 990 filing 
requirements, ECFA chooses to voluntarily prepare the form and 
to make it widely available at ECFA.org consistent with ECFA’s 

commitment to appropriate transparency.
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